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A Transition Intervention Officer and Transition Su pport Officer have been 
employed to address attendance issues at the transi tion stage between 
primary and secondary school. This is in relation t o children and young 
people who are experiencing difficulties which adve rsely affect their ability 
to maximise the educational opportunities available  to them. 
The Home School Links project will aim to introduce  a number of strategies 
during the first year of the funding period. The in itial pilots will focus 
around the identified base schools for the project which are managed by 
the Principal Education Welfare Officer. 
If you would like any more information about the Ne ath Port Talbot Home 
School Links Project then please contact the Transi tion Intervention Officer 
on 07812997683. 
 
 


